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April 16, 2021 
 
Dear CUPE Local 15 Member: 
 
The Health Care Presidents’ Council, which represents members in five locals, is conducting a 
workload and COVID-19 survey.  
 
The COVID-19 pandemic has caused increased strain on an already burdened health care 
system in B.C. This survey will help us understand workload concerns for members from the 
Community Health Bargaining Association (CBA) and Health Science Professionals Bargaining 
Association (HSPBA), both throughout and predating the pandemic. The results of this survey, 
which will be kept confidential, will be used to give CUPE a greater understanding of workload 
concerns for our members and help us determine what kind of tools and support mechanisms 
members need and how to best deliver them. 
  
We are asking you to complete this survey by Friday, April 30th. The survey should take 
approximately ten minutes to complete. You can access it here. 
  
If you have any concerns or questions about the survey please contact Tanya Paterson, National 
Representative CUPE Health Care Coordinator, at tpaterson@cupe.ca. 
 
In solidarity, 
 

 
 
Warren Williams 
President 
 
NT BCUWU 

 

https://survey-sondage.cupe.ca/index.php/861982?lang=en%5d

